
  

  

Our Ref: JSW/JJO 
 
17th September, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Students, 
 
Re: Open Evening – Thursday, 30th September, 2021 – Presentation and Tour of the Academy 

 
I am writing to invite you and your parents/carers to attend our Open Evening on Thursday,  
30th September, 2021 from 5.00 p.m. – 7.00 p.m.  We at Irlam and Cadishead Academy are excited 
that, due to restrictions lifting, we can once again welcome you into our wonderful Academy. 
 
During the Open Evening the Principal, Mrs Holdsworth will be hosting a presentation along with a 
‘Question & Answer’ session where you can find out about the fantastic journey our Academy is on; 
this is also an excellent opportunity for our Academy Principal to share with you our ambitions and 
recent successes. 
 
After the short presentation and to help provide you with as much information as possible, you will 
be able to have a tour of our Academy where you will get the opportunity to: 
 

 Meet all our staff and hear from our fantastic students 

 Try out fun activities in each of our curriculum areas 

 Sample the ‘Taster Menu’ – examples of food our students are provided with  
 
Academy tours will be approximately 30 minutes long and will be led by a member of the Student 
Leadership Team. During the tour you will have an opportunity to physically walk around the 
Academy and ask questions to staff and students. 
 
I do hope that you and your parents/carers will be able to attend our Open Evening; these events 
provide an excellent opportunity to see what our Academy has to offer you, and for you to hear 
about our current progress and plans for the exciting future ahead. 
 
On behalf of all the staff and students, we look forward to engaging with you over the coming weeks 
to assist you in making the best decision for your secondary school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sweeney, 
Assistant Principal and Transition Lead 
 

 



  

  

 

 


